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PET GROOMERS AND ENGLAND LOCKDOWN 
 

 

1. We are Open ‘for welfare reasons’ 

In accordance with the guidance for pet groomers delivered on behalf of the Government* 
on 4-Nov-2020, “An owner may take a pet to be groomed by appointment if the grooming is 
necessary for welfare reasons.” (source: www.cfsg.org.uk/coronavirus)  

Please be reassured we are working closely with all our staff and our pet-owning customers 
to ensure compliance. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

2. Covid-Secure: we have strict safety and handover protocols in place 

We are following the strictest guidance to ensure our workplace is Covid-Secure to protect 
our customers and staff. This includes staggered appointments, regular cleaning and 
observing the Handover protocol provided to us by the Canine and Feline Sector Group on 
behalf of the Department for the Environment, Food and Rural Affairs (Defra). 

 

 

3. For more information, please visit: www.cfsg.org.uk/coronavirus  

 

 

* Delivered by The Canine and Feline Sector Group (CFSG) on behalf of the Department for the Environment, Food and 
Rural Affairs www.cfsg.org.uk  

 


